Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Southwest Florida Water Management District
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Southwest Florida Water Management District (SWFWMD) announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 30, 2010, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: Ocala Hilton Hotel, 3600 S. W. 36th Avenue, Ocala, FL 34474

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Governing Board and Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority Workshop: Workshop cancellation.

For more information, you may contact: Luanne.Stout@watermatters.org 1(800)423-1476 (FL only) or (352)796-7211, ext. 4605 (Ad Order EXE0045).
